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May 29th, 2025 
 

Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SENIOR CHROMEBOOK SALE! 

• Graduating seniors have the option to purchase their school Chromebook for $5, which 
includes the charger and carrying case. This offer is only available to seniors who are 
graduating. All payments must be made in person with the bookkeeper; no online payments 
will be accepted. The sale ends on Thursday, June 12. 

 

ATTENTION GRADUATING SENIORS! 

• Please make sure to check your student account for any outstanding fines or missing items. 
To receive your diploma, all fines must be paid, or the items must be returned. Don’t wait 
until the last minute, take care of it now so you’re all set for graduation! 

 

TECH AGREEMENT & ATTENDANCE AGREEMENT! 

• Students: remember to bring in your Tech Agreement to the Library, and Attendance 
Agreement to the office as well as your Parent/School/Student Compacts as soon as 
possible! 

 

CREATE TO DISPLAY! 

• Attention artists, writers, and all creators! We are looking for student work to display in the 
case near the front door. This can be drawings, paintings, sculptures, poetry and more.  Please 
submit your work, with your name on the back to Mr. Seitz. It can be something you did for a 
class or during your free time.  We have many creative students at West, and we would love 
to display your work. 

 
NEXT WEEK: 
 

 



 

 

HONORING OUR NATIVE AMERICAN GRADUATES! 

• The Auburn School District Native American Education Program will be hosting a celebration 
on Tuesday, June 3, 2025, to honor the promotion of 5th and 8th grade students and the 
graduation of 12th grade students. The event will take place at the AHS Performing Arts 
Center, located at 702 4th St NE, Auburn, WA 98002. Refreshments will be served from 5:45 
to 6:15 PM, followed by the ceremony from 6:30 to 8:00 PM. Graduating students must be 
present to receive a gift. Please RSVP by Wednesday, May 21. For questions, contact Robin 
Pratt at rpratt@auburn.wednet.edu or call (253) 931-4880. 

 

REMINDERS: 
 

 

 
● ENTRANCES: Students are NOT allowed to open doors or the gate to let other students in. 

 
● STUDENT PAYMENTS: Pay in the office before school or during passing time only. 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 

 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class.  
 
● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter through the main doors. 

 

 
 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  
 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    

 


